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Letter No NU/CHQ/03/Kerala Dated 09-05-2017

Te,
The Director (HR)
BSNL Corporate Office,
New Delhi-110001

R/Madam,

Sub:-Down grading the pay scale of Sr.TOAs from Rs.7100-200-10100 to

Rs. 6550-185-9325 while implementing NEPP.

At the time of implementation of NEPP, the Sr. TOAs who were already promoted
under OTBP, and who opted NEPP, were degraded from Rs.7100-200-10100 to
Rs. 6550-185-9325 pay scale. It is against the basic notion of service law that no
‘employee shall be adversely affected while new pay scales are implemented. The post
based promotion granted to the officials from 01-10-2000 to 01-10-2004 has been
counted as first promotion under NEPP. Definitely this will defeat the basic principle of
the concept of promotion.

So itis humbly requested that urgent corrective steps may be initiated for settling
the long pending issue of injustice towards Sr. TOAs.
With regards

Yours Sincerely

/@@

(K.Jayaprakash)
General Secretary

Copy to- G. M. (SR) BSNL CO for information please




